BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO %\4_
DATE: September 24, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0255
Rezoning — 2650 West Patapsco Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 13-0255, a Rezoning Ordinance. The BDC opposes this Bill which calls for the rezoning of
the property known as 2650 West Patapsco Avenue, from M-1-1 Zoning District to the B-2
Zoning District.

The current zoning for this property is industrial and TransForm Baltimore maintains that
the property should continue to be zoned for industrial use. BDC respectfully opposes this Bill
and request that disapproval is given by the City Council.
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